
Proposed Development; 

4 Graciano Place,  

Murrumbateman NSW 2582  

 

Re: Justification for the proposed location:  

 

We would like to justify the proposed location of the new shed as per the site plan, the 

proposed shed is located partially outside of the building envelop we wish to proceed with 

this location to comply with the Planning for Bushfire Protection 2019 “there is no bush fire 

protection requirements for Class 10a buildings located more than 6m from a dwelling in 

bush fire prone areas”, 

 

Kind regards,  

Anthony & Katherine Watson  

 


